
From: Adelina Bellisario
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Greenbelt in Vaughan Under Attack
Date: June-22-21 9:00:27 AM
Attachments: Greenbelt In Vaughan Under Attack.pdf

From: Rose and Frank Troina < > 
Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 8:25 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella
<Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Maurizio Bevilacqua <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri
<Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati <Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson
<Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Alan
Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco <Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Greenbelt in Vaughan Under Attack

Hello,

Please read the enclosed regarding Vaughan council’s meeting at 1pm tomorrow as it relates to
changes to the Greenbelt.

Sincerely,
Frank Troina

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
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COMMUNICATION

COUNCIL – June 22, 2021
CW - Report No. 32, Item 9



June 22,2021 

 

Dear Mayor and Council Members,  

It has come to my attention that certain prominent developers have asked 

Vaughan City Council to redesignate lands from “Agricultural Areas” to 

“Rural Areas” in the Greenbelt fingers for Blocks 27 and 41. Once again, to 

give in to these developers would be a travesty of the democratic process. 

Enough is enough. City Council needs to find it’s moral and ethical 

backbone and stand up for the interests and concerns in regard to the 

health and safety of the citizens in Vaughan. The developers’ 

unquenchable thirst for more and more concessions has made a mockery 

of our democratic values.  

Once again, City Council is thwarting our rights as tax payers to provide an 

opportunity to have meaningful input and debate over the future of the 

Greenbelt. Who gives the right to these developers to dictate the decision 

on the fate of these treasured lands? It is not within Vaughan or York 

Region Council’s jurisdiction to make such changes to the Greenbelt. You 

are strongly urged to not circumvent public scrutiny and changes to the 

Greenbelt.  

Please do not support and endorse the private ROPA request from 

developers.  

 Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 Frank Troina  

 Kilmuir Gate Woodbridge, Ont.  

 

 

 

 
  

  

 

 


